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From: GARY GLIDDON <treevine@comcast.net>
Sent: Thursday, July 26, 2018 7:08 AM
To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Proposed water redistribution

I am a consultant for growers in Merced and Stanislaus counties.  One of the areas I consult on is 
irrigation management.   

I am sympathetic to the problems of the fish and the water quality for the San Francisco Bay and 
Delta. 

 I feel that the water districts proposals are quite reasonable and will help both the Bay and 
Agriculture.   

I hope that their proposals will be seriously considered and that some compromise can be reached. 

 

Gary Gliddon 
Treevine Consulting 
209 541-9243 
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